
INFORMATION FOR ATTENDING DRIVE-IN CHURCH AT MESSIAH 
 
 

 
A note to you, our beloved church family… This is an unprecedented time and we as a church must make 
unprecedented decisions. At this time, it is safest for all involved to begin the transition back to church 
by offering Drive-In Church at Messiah. What does this mean? On Sundays at 10:00am, our regularly 
scheduled time, we will gather together and service will be broadcast through your car radio. We 
will sing together, you will hear a live message, and, in future, we will be serving communion. We 
are blessed to be able to worship together in this way, and look forward to seeing you. If this is not 
comfortable for you, please know that weekly messages will continue to be available on YouTube, 
and e-mail / mailing devotionals are available to those who prefer to worship at home for now. 

 
1. For the safety of yourself and others, if you are sick you MUST stay home. If you have been sick, 

you may only attend in-person services if: 
 At least 3 days have passed since you have had NO fever without the use of fever-reducing 

medications, AND at least 3 days have passed since you have had cough/shortness of 
breath/runny nose/sneezing, AND at least 10 days have passed since symptoms FIRST appeared 

 
2. Parking – When you arrive, follow the spaces marked out in chalk. There will be someone available 
to help you, but the general rule is that all cars will have one parking space between them 
 
3. Tune to AM 1550 

 Introductory music will be played starting at 9:40am. This will allow you to find the right station 
and the right volume in your car 

 If you cannot tune to the frequency or find the frequency in your personal car radio, turn on your 
emergency flashers and someone will bring you a pre-tuned handheld radio 

 
4. Bulletin – Bulletins will be placed on your windshield before the start of the service. Please wait for 
the attendant to walk away before getting your bulletin 
 
5. Stay in – For the safety of yourself and others, please stay inside your car for the duration of the 
service, with the exception of getting your bulletin 
 
6. Offering – We encourage you to, for this first week, continue sending in your offerings by mail. If 
you need to make alternate arrangements, please let Pastor know 
 
7. Bathrooms – This week (6/14/2020), we are not prepared for use of the facilities. This will change 
once we have established cleaning protocols. You are encouraged to use the facilities prior to coming. 
We understand that this poses an inconvenience, and understand if you need to leave before the end of 
the service, or join us when we have established these protocols 
 
8. Masks – in the future, in order to leave your car and receive communion, masks will be required. 
Please take the opportunity to make appropriate preparations 


